
Complaints and Compliments received by
HSC Trusts in Northern Ireland 2018-19

The Department of Health today published statistics on complaint issues and
compliments received by the six Health and Social Care (HSC) Trusts during
2018/19. It also includes information on complaints against Family
Practitioner Services in Northern Ireland for the year ending 31 March 2019.

June stocking of Departmental waters

The Department of Agriculture, Environment and Rural Affairs (DAERA) has
stocked the following waters with takeable fish in June 2019:

Council gets update on infrastructure
projects for Fermanagh and Omagh
District Council 2019

Fermanagh and Omagh council members have been updated on works in the area by
the Department for Infrastructure.

Transformation fund continues to
support much-needed change

The £116m fund – which includes £16m re-profiled from last year – has allowed
key projects which began last year to continue.
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Work commences on £700,000 road
improvement scheme at A24 Saintfield
Road, Belfast

A £700,000 road improvement scheme is due to commence on the A24 Saintfield
Road on Monday 15 July.
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